
Dear Prof. Matters, 

Please accept this letter as my response to ACER’s OP Review. 

It seems as though ACER is not considering external examinations, and may continue social 

moderation. 

   

If this is so, than ACER’s approach is contrary to the recommendations of Queensland’s 2013 EIC 

Parliamentary inquiry, and also contrary to ministerial direction for maths and sciences. 

I would urge you to :- 

1.       Abolish the current unproven assessment and tertiary entrance methods 

2.       Introduce standard, senior exit examinations 

 

 

This submission, including my name may be published, but not my  address or contact details 

Yours sincerely, 

Daniel Hart. 


